Rebecca Rudder2

From: Gregory Pring <pringav8r@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 11:22 AM
To: Carrie Geitner; Holly Williams
Subject: 1825 Summit Dr —-NO!!!!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355
if you are unsure of the integrity of this message.

Please do not allow 1825 Summit Dr to sub divide their property. We all bought in the neighborhood knowing it’s zoned
RR-5 If we wanted to live in an area with smaller lots we would have bought there. This is detrimental to our
neighborhood!!

Greg Pring

Greg Pring



